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August 26, 1988

Docket Nos. 50-348
50-364

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Vashington, D. C. 20555

Gentlemen:

Joseph H. Farley Nuclear Plant - Units 1 and 2
NRC Inspection of February 22-March 11, 1988

By letter of August 3, 1988, the NRC transmitted a Notice of Violation
related to the referenced inspection, requesting a response within 30
days. Due to the research requirements associated with providing a
complete response to the issues raised by the NRC in the Notice of
Violation, a thirty day extension vill be required. Accordingly,
Alabama Pover Company requests that it be permitted to provide the
requested response by October 3, 1988.

If you have questions, please advise.

Respectfully submitted,
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V. G. Hairston, III

VGH,III/JARidst-V8.30

cc: Mr. L. B. Long
Dr. J. N. Grace
Mr. E. A. Reeves
Mr. G. F. Maxwell
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